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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

PROCUREMENT OF DESKTOP COMPUTERS FOR THE 2024 CENSUS OF
POPULATION AND COMMUNITY-BASED MONITORING SYSTEM (POPCEN-CBMS)
DATA PROCESSING IN CARAGA

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) — Regional Statistical Services Office (RSSO) XIII,
through its Regional Bids and Awards Committee (RBAC), would like to inform that the Bid
Opening for the Procurement of Desktop Computers for the 2024 POPCEN-CBMS Data
Processing in Caraga, originally scheduled on 02 October 2024 at 10:00 AM, has been
postponed due to the unavailability of the RBAC Chairperson and Vice Chairperson on that
specific date.

The new schedule for the opening of bids will be on 07 October 2024 at 10:00 AM and will
be held at the PSA-RSSO XIlI Training Room, Freeman Building, J.C. Aquino Ave., Brgy.
Imadejas, Butuan City. However, the deadline for the submission of bids will remain on or
before 02 October 2024 at 09:30 AM.

Additionally, we have released a supplemental bid bulletin, which has been posted on the
PhilGEPS website and the PSA-RSSO XlII website.

Issued on the 25th day of September 2024 in Butuan City.

BERNADETH |. BONACHITA
Chairperson, Regional Bids and Awards Committee
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